
After 23 years at BiS Valves, David Kelly, MD 
and majority shareholder, has decided it is 
the right time to hand over the day to day 
leadership of the business.

Nick Frost, previously Technical Director, 
has been gradually taking over the role for 
the past year and now formally assumes 
the title of Managing Director.

David says, “The company as a whole has 
done tremendously well over the past few 

years and Nick has been instrumental in our 
success.  He possesses the energy, acumen 
and vision to meet the challenges in taking 
BiS forward and I feel I am leaving the 
company in safe hands.

BiS is proud of the good reputation it has 
won over the years and Nick and I share 
the same goal of providing quality goods, 
at fair prices”.

David now moves to the role of Chairman 
and will retain an active interest in the 
future of the business.

Nick commented,  “Now in my tenth year, 
I have been proud to be a part of the 
development and growth of BiS Valves. 

Our focus remains on innovative 
engineering solutions and support and 
providing value to our customers in all 
that we do, particularly in terms of the key 
metrics of quality, cost and delivery. 

With an expanding range of valves, 
a skilled, experienced team and an 
extensive network of global partners we 
look forward to growing our business by 
delivering an exceptional level of customer 
service, combined with the products that 
the market demands.

I relish the challenge of taking the business 
forward based on the core values and solid 
foundations that David has built”.

As the business grows and evolves on its solid
foundations, now is the right time to hand over 

the day to day leadership of BiS Valves
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Nick Frost (Managing Director) and David Kelly (Chairman)

We thank all our customers for your continued support
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